
Dear Parents and Students,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an operational
transition at AREA.

After nearly a decade with the company, Jay, our co-founder, has decided to divest his
ownership in the company to pursue new opportunities that align with his personal and
professional aspirations. Since co-founding AREA in 2015, Jay, alongside his co-founder
Nishil and our dedicated team, have built AREA into one of the leading academic tutoring
institutions in Hong Kong.

As Jay embarks on this new chapter, we would like to take this opportunity to express our
gratitude for his contributions to AREA. We wish him all the best in his future endeavors.
To ensure a smooth transition, please note that all communications previously handled by
Jay via his company phone number (+852 6348 8744) will now be managed by Nish (AREA’s
Co-Founder), effective immediately. This change will ensure that you continue to receive the
same level of support and attention.

If you wish to extend your personal thanks to Jay for his service, please do so on and the
message will be relayed to him accordingly. The company will continue to operate as usual and
you can continue to reach out to us via this phone number for any of your needs. There will be
no impact to any of your class schedules. We appreciate your continued trust and support.

Warm regards,
All Round Education Academy Team


